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California Independent System Operator Corporation 
 

Memorandum       
To: ISO Board of Governors  
From:  Benjamin F. Hobbs, Chair, ISO Market Surveillance Committee 
Date: April 24, 2017 
Re: Briefing on MSC activities from March 3, 2017 to April 19, 2017         

This memorandum does not require Board action. 

During the period covered by this memorandum, the Market Surveillance Committee 
prepared for a general session meeting that will be held on May 5, 2017 by reviewing 
potential agenda items and relevant documents, and interacting with ISO staff.  In addition, 
MSC members reviewed the draft Department of Market Monitoring quarterly report for Q4 
of 2016. 
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